WT & E BANKS

BIRKDALE
SOUTHPORT

February 3™ 2002

Dear Ken,

Bill and 1 would like to say thank you for the first class service your company
provided for Jamie and Katrina’s wedding on the 2" February 2002. The whole
package was superb.

Pity we didn’t know of your business for the previous two daughters weddings.

So, thank you once again and we would not hesitate in recommending your business
to other customers.
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Yours Sincerely,



